
 

PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

February 6, 2020 

 

Subject 

Parks and Recreation Master Plan Update. 

 

Recommended Action 

Receive Update on the Status of the Parks and Recreation Master Plan and appoint a 

Commissioner to work with staff to identify projects to be placed in the upcoming 

operating and capital improvement budgets. 

 

Discussion 

On December 5, 2019 the Parks and Recreation Commission recommended that the 

Updated October 2019 Master Plan be adopted by City Council. The Master Plan will be 

brought to City Council for adoption at the February 18, 2020 meeting.  

 

If the Master Plan is approved by City Council, Staff from the Parks & Recreation and 

Public Works Departments will need to identify projects to be placed in the upcoming 

operating and capital improvement budgets.  Staff would appreciate the Commission 

Chairperson appointing a Commissioner to assist in that step of the process. 

 

Sustainability Impact 

There is no sustainability impact associated with receiving the update, although there may 

be an impact if certain portions of Parks and Recreation Master Plan are implemented. 

 

Fiscal Impact 

There is no fiscal impact associated with receiving the update, although there may be an 

impact if certain portions of the Parks and Recreation Master Plan are implemented. 

 

_____________________________________ 

 

Prepared by: Randy Schwartz, Interim Parks & Recreation Director 

Attachments:  None 


